
DEPARTMENT OF INFRASTRUCTURE

PALMERSTON ROAD UPGRADES
ROYSTONEA AVENUE / TEMPLE TERRACE  TO 
TERRY DRIVE
Delivery of the Northern Territory Government’s Palmerston Road 
Upgrades program is well underway. Duplication road works on 
Roystonea Avenue are now moving towards Terry Drive.
Excavation works continue on Roystonea Avenue, adjacent to the property 
boundaries of residences on Fish River Way, Gunn. 
Works will take place during the day and include the use of an excavator. 
Residents may experience an increase in noise. The impact on neighbouring 
residents will be minimised where possible and appropriate measures will 
be taken to reduce noise.   
During these works, temporary speed restrictions and lane closures will be 
in place with motorists asked to adhere to all signage in the area. 
Keep up to date with the latest information via the website, newspaper 
advertising or ‘like us’ on Facebook at NT Road Report.
Queries can be directed to Department of Infrastructure’s Senior Project 
Manager Ben Langdon on 8999 4822 or email civilprojects.doi@nt.gov.au

For further information visit www.nt.gov.au

facebook.com/roadreportnt


